
MEMORANDUM
TO:

Mayor and Board of Commissioners
FROM:

Town Attorney Ike McRee
DATE:

February 23, 2004
RE:

Consideration of intent to close a portion of West Carolinian Circle
In order to comply with regulations concerning the combination of lots for the proposed County recreation site located behind Carolinian Circle/Nags Head Pond Subdivision, it is requested that the Board consider the adoption of the attached resolution to close a portion of Carolinian Circle. 
In accordance with NCGS 160A-299.  Procedure for permanently closing streets and alleys, attached please find a resolution for the Board's consideration at the March 3, 2004, Board of Commissioners meeting.  The resolution is entitled A resolution of the Board of Commissioners of the Town of Nags Head declaring its intention to consider the permanent closing of a portion of Carolinian Circle.

Associated maps are attached and identify the proposed area of Carolinian Circle to be closed.

If adopted, the resolution will establish the public hearing on the road closure for the April 7, 2004, Board of Commissioners meeting.
